
If you have any questions, please contact Victoria Tanner, Executive 
Assistant, at (530) 251-5115 or by email at vtanner@lihc.org

AI/AN people use car seats, booster seats, 
and seat belts at a much lower rate than 
the national rate. Of children who were 
killed in a crash, 38% were not buckled 
up. 

Parents and caregivers can make a 
lifesaving difference by ensuring their 
children are properly buckled on every 
trip. Lassen Indian Health Center wants 
to help keep your kids safe on the road.
 
Check-ups and Distribution will take 
approximately 15-30 minutes per seat. 
Bring your Tribal ID, child, car seat, car 
seat instructions, and vehicle owner’s 
manual to the event.
 

SIR TRIBAL FAMILIES

LASSEN INDIAN HEALTH 
CENTER PARKING LOT

Funding and support for this event is provided by 
The California Area I.H.S Injury Prevention 
Program and Lassen Indian Health Center.

WHY IT’S IMPORTANT

SATURDAY

9AM-3PM
SEPT 21, 2024

CAR SEAT CHECKUP & 
DISTRIBUTION EVENT


